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Saturday, June 5th - Sunday June 13th

May 2021

Please join us for our new virtual event :

Ready, Set, Achieve!

Saturday, June 5th through Sunday, June 13th

Walk, run or bike. Enjoy the beautiful weather and support AchieveKids. This event is designed for
everyone and we hope you will sign up to participate as an individual, or as part of a team, or make a
donation.
Pick a goal that is challenging for you to accomplish and ask your friends and family to support you.
Everyone who participates will receive a t-shirt with our event logo designed by one of our parents.

We have 2 organized events at the start and finish of Ready Set Achieve:

Saturday, June 5th Join Executive Director, Ryan Eisenberg, and other members of our Leadership
Team as we kick off our event with an organized walk leaving from our Palo Alto Campus at 10:00.
Event t-shirts, sunglasses and water will be provided. The course route will be posted on our website.
Sunday, June 13th Luke Farley, Board Chair, along with other members of our Board of Directors will
lead our closing event. Meet at the Campbell Community Center at 10:00 and walk laps on the track.
Water, sunglasses and event t-shirts will be provided.

Click here to see the event page, reqgister, and more!

If you have questions please see our FAQs on our event page under: What to Know or email:
development@achievekids.org .

We hope you will join us and are looking forward to a very fun filled and active week beginning on
Saturday, June 5th.



https://www.achievekids.org/events/event/ready-set-achieve/
mailto:development@achievekids.org

What a difference a year makes!

Spring is in the air, and a feeling of optimism is running through our campuses. Both our school sites are
full of laughter and learning with the return of more students and our full expansion to in-person learning.
To say this year has been extraordinary is an understatement. But through all the adversity, the learning,
and the juggling of instructional models, our teams at AchieveKids has thrived.

We opened our doors to in-person learning in June 2020, almost one year ago, well in advance of most
other schools in California. A year ago there was so much unknown, and the incredible team at
AchieveKids rose to the challenge and faced the uncertainty head on to enable our opening, and to
ensure we were supporting our students. That hard work and dedication resulted in our ability to work
directly with many of our students throughout the school year, and laid the foundation to our being able
to ensure safe campuses and active engagement now.

The support of our greater community and the confidence our supporters showed through investing in us
helped us offer security to our dedicated workforce, and enabled us to focus on both ensuring our
campuses were safe and that we were meeting the complex needs of our students. This past year
demonstrates how a community can rise to a challenge for the greater good. Thank you to everyone in
our community that enabled us to meet the many challenges presented to us this past year.

Together We Can Achieve.
Ryan C. Eisenberg
Executive Director
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